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Book is also a celebration of motherhood, a miscellany of hilarious anecdotes and
survival techniques from the world's best mums. No mother should be without this
informative and amusing guide!
The Boats of the Glen Carrig (Unabridged) William Hope Hodgson 2018-12-21 This
eBook has been formatted to the highest digital standards and adjusted for
readability on all devices. The ship "Glen Carrig" gets lost at sea when it
strikes "a hidden rock" and several survivors escape the wreck in two lifeboats.
But that is when their agony actually begins, as they become exposed to the
Sargasso Sea, also known as "cemetery of the oceans".
Bright Young People D J Taylor 2010-09-30 Bright Young People/ Making the most of
our youth/ They talk in the Press of our social success/ But quite the reverse is
the truth. [Noel Coward] The Bright Young People were one of the most
extraordinary youth cults in British history. A pleasure-seeking band of bohemian
party-givers and blue-blooded socialites, they romped through the 1920s gossip
columns. Evelyn Waugh dramatised their antics in Vile Bodies and many of them,
such as Anthony Powell, Nancy Mitford,Cecil Beaton and John Betjeman, later became
household names. Their dealings with the media foreshadowed our modern celebrity
culture and even today,we can detect their influence in our cultural life. But the
quest for pleasure came at a price. Beneath the parties and practical jokes was a
tormented generation, brought up in the shadow of war, whose relationships - with
their parents and with each other - were prone to fracture. For many, their
progress through the 'serious' Thirties, when the age of parties was over and
another war hung over the horizon, led only to drink, drugs and disappointment,
and in the case of Elizabeth Ponsonby - whose story forms a central strand of this
book - to a family torn apart by tragedy. Moving from the Great War to the Blitz,
Bright Young People is both a chronicle of England's 'lost generation' of the Jazz
Age, and a panoramic portrait of a world that could accommodate both dizzying
success and paralysing failure. Drawing on the writings and reminiscences of the
Bright Young People themselves, D.J. Taylor has produced an enthralling social and
cultural history, a definitive portrait of a vanished age.
Bright Young Things Alison Maloney 2013 An illustrated lifestyle guide to the
fashion, parties and notorious personalities of the 1920s celebrates everything
from jazz and all-night dance halls to Prohibition cocktails and flappers, in a
volume complemented by art deco illustrations and a foil-stamped case. By the
author of the best-selling Strictly Come Dancing Annual 2008. 15,000 first
printing.
James Sherwood's Discriminating Guide to London James Sherwood 2016-03-15 The
discerning traveler's guide to the very finest experiences that London has to
offer James Sherwood, author of a number of definitive publications on English

The Rough Guide to Turkey Marc Dubin 2010-06-01 The Rough Guide to Turkey is your
essential travel guide to this vast and fascinating country. Fully revised and
updated, the guide provides unparalleled coverage of everything from Istanbul's
nightlife to the cave churches of Cappadocia, with accurate maps, a handy language
section and beautiful colour photography throughout. You'll find informed
practical advice on what to see and do, from bartering at a bazaar to hiking the
Lycian Way, plus honest reviews of the best hotels, bars, clubs, shops and
restaurants for all budgets. Expert accounts on hamams, shopping and food and
drink give you the day-to-day essentials, whilst a comprehensive history section
puts everything into context. The Rough Guide to Turkey's richly illustrated
introduction to the country's highlights is complimented by full-colour sections
describing outdoor activities, Turkish cuisine and the country's most incredible
architectural heritage. Make the most of your time with The Rough Guide to Turkey
Full to the Brim with Fizz, Ginger, and Fierce Determination Tori Butler-Hart
2021-06-30 Want to learn valuable secrets about making your own low-budget films?
This book is at once Tori and Matthew Butler-Hart’s personal account of their tenyear adventure running their own film production company and a manual loaded with
tips on how to survive—and thrive—in the modern independent movie business. Since
founding Fizz and Ginger Films in 2009, the Butler-Harts have spent the past
decade writing, producing, directing, line producing, and promoting both their own
and other people’s films. In Full to the Brim with Fizz, Ginger and Fierce
Determination, the duo looks back and takes stock of what they've learned in their
sometimes turbulent creative journey. Rather than a step-by-step guide of how-tos,
Tori and Matthew offer real-life lessons in making independent feature films,
including useful tips and pitfalls to avoid. From the very first stages of writing
a screenplay to securing financing, producing and shooting the movie, postproduction and distribution—each area is explored and explained through anecdotes
and interviews with other professionals involved in the industry, including Sir
Ian McKellen, Stephen Fry, and legendary producer Margaret Matheson. Full to the
Brim with Fizz, Ginger and Fierce Determination is a must-read for young actors,
writers, directors, producers, or all of the above, hoping to tell their own
stories through the magical art of moving pictures.
The Mums Book Alison Maloney 2011-06-30 For the mum who embraces motherhood and
all that it entails, The Mums' Book is a humorous handbook on the ups and downs of
being a mother. Featuring:. recipes for the perfect fairy cakes . tips on how to
throw the best children's parties . examples of the best games to play on long
journeys. advice on the best ways to pamper oneselfPlus other invaluable, and
bizarre, pearls of wisdom handed down from generation to generation. The Mums'
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sartorial style, is the quintessential man-about-town. In this witty, opinionated,
and discerning guide to London, he draws on many years of partaking in the very
best that the metropolis has to offer. Whether you want to breakfast like a king,
drink cocktails in the company of sophisticated British personalities, or shop for
antique jewelry, this handy volume will take you there. Beautifully packaged and
produced, with stylish line illustrations, James Sherwood’s Discriminating Guide
to London includes information, advice, and a sardonic wit not to be found
elsewhere. Sherwood’s supreme taste coupled with his firsthand knowledge of some
of the most exclusive, exciting spots in London makes this guide a must-have for
city slickers and jet setters alike. James Sherwood’s Discriminating Guide to
London is inspired by a 1970s publication of the same name by another James
Sherwood (no relation) who is today the owner of the Orient-Simplon Express and
luxury hotels and restaurants around the world. The older Sherwood contributes a
foreword to this new guide.
Bright. Young. Things.: (platform Play) GEORGIA. CHRISTOU 2021-04-06
The Rough Guide to Turkey Terry Richardson 2013-06-03 Now available in PDF format.
The Rough Guide to Turkey is the most comprehensive travel guide to this unique
country straddling both Europe and Asia-and bordering countries as diverse as
Greece in the west and Iran in the east. Alongside an array of stunning images,
you'll find insightful coverage of everything this country offers: from the
Mediterranean beaches that play host to nesting turtles to the soaring mountain
ranges spangled with Alpine flowers, from legendary ancient sites, such as Troy,
to the exotic domed skyline of Byzantine and Ottoman-era Istanbul. You'll also
find detailed advice in this book on how to travel through this vast and varied
country. Up-to-date descriptions of the best eating and drinking places, hotels,
and shops suit all budgets. And city maps help you navigate the fifteen-millionplus metropolis of Istanbul as well as smaller destinations, such as the frontier
settlement of Dogubeyazit, in the shadow of biblical Mt. Ararat. Make the most of
your time with The Rough Guide to Turkey.
The Boss's Guide to Bright Young Things Harry Zaphir 2010 If you've ever employed,
managed, supervised, inducted or trained someone who is a decade or more your
junior, then this book is for you! Whether you are a new manager or an experienced
hand, whether you have children of your own, whether you believe you are plugged
in to the next generation of employees, this book provides tactics and strategies
to assist you in building relationships with your BYTs (Bright Young Things).
After reading this book, you will be better armed and more comfortable in dealing
with those BYTs in your organisation, make them happier and more productive while
making your life easier and your business more profitable!
The Brinkley Girls Nell Brinkley 2009-01-01 For over thirty years Nell Brinkley’s
beautiful girls pirouetted, waltzed, Charlestoned, vamped and shimmied their way
through the pages of William Randolph Hearst’s newspapers, captivating the
American public with their innocent sexuality. This sumptuously designed oversized
hardcover collects Brinkley’s breathtakingly spectacular, exquisitely colored full
page art from 1913 to 1940. Here are her earliest silent movie serial-inspired
adventure series, “Golden Eyes and Her Hero, Bill;” her almost too romantic
series, “Betty and Billy and Their Love Through the Ages;” her snappy flapper
comics from the 1920s; her 1937 pulp magazine-inspired “Heroines of Today.”
Included are photos of Nell, reproductions of her hitherto unpublished paintings,
and an informative introduction by the book’s editor, Trina Robbins. p.p1 {margin:
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 13.9px Arial; color: #424242}
The Rough Guide to Myanmar (Burma) Rough Guides 2015-02-02 The Rough Guide to
bright-young-things-a-modern-guide-to-the-roaring-twenties

Myanmar (Burma) is the ultimate travel guide to this exciting, largely
undiscovered country with clear maps and detailed coverage of all the best Burmese
attractions. Discover Myanmar's highlights with stunning photography and
information on everything from exploring the iconic temples of Bagan, boating
across beautiful Inle Lake or trekking through remote Shan highland villages. Find
detailed practical advice on what to see and do in Myanmar, relying on up-to-date
descriptions of the best hotels, bars, shops and restaurants for all budgets.
Explore every corner of this exciting country with easy-to-use maps to help make
sure you don't miss the unmissable. Now available in ePub format. Make the most of
your holiday with The Rough Guide to Myanmar (Burma).
The Rough Guide to Turkey 2010
Genius Denied Jan Davidson 2007-11-01 With all the talk of failing schools these
days, we forget that schools can fail their brightest students, too. We pledge to
"leave no child behind," but in American schools today, thousands of gifted and
talented students fall short of their potential. In Genius Denied, Jan and Bob
Davidson describe the "quiet crisis" in education: gifted students spending their
days in classrooms learning little beyond how to cope with boredom as they
"relearn" material they've already mastered years before. This lack of challenge
leads to frustration, underachievement, and even failure. Some gifted students
become severely depressed. At a time when our country needs a deep intellectual
talent pool, the squandering of these bright young minds is a national tragedy.
There are hundreds of thousands of highly gifted children in the U.S. and millions
more whose intelligence is above average, yet few receive the education they
deserve. Many school districts have no gifted programs or offer only token
enrichment classes. Education of the gifted is in this sorry state, say the
Davidsons, because of indifference, lack of funding, and the pernicious notion
that education should have a "leveling" effect, a one-size-fits-all concept that
deliberately ignores the needs of the gifted. But all children are entitled to an
appropriate education, insist the authors, those left behind as well as those who
want to surge ahead. The Davidsons show parents and educators how to reach and
challenge gifted students. They offer practical advice based on their experience
as founders of a nonprofit organization that assists gifted children. They show
parents how to become their children's advocates, how to win support for gifted
students within the local schools, and when and how to go outside the school
system. They discuss everything from acceleration ("skipping" a grade) to
homeschooling and finding mentors for children. They tell stories of real parents
and students who overcame poor schooling environments to discover the joy of
learning. Genius Denied is an inspiring book that provides a beacon of hope for
children at risk of losing their valuable gift of intellectual potential.
Native Sons James Baldwin 2009-03-12 James Baldwin was beginning to be recognized
as the most brilliant black writer of his generation when his first book of
essays, Notes of a Native Son, established his reputation in 1955. No one was more
pleased by the book’s reception than Baldwin’s high school friend Sol Stein. A
rising New York editor, novelist, and playwright, Stein had suggested that Baldwin
do the book and coaxed his old friend through the long and sometimes agonizing
process of putting the volume together and seeing it into print. Now, in this
fascinating new book, Sol Stein documents the story of his intense creative
partnership with Baldwin through newly uncovered letters, photos, inscriptions,
and an illuminating memoir of the friendship that resulted in one of the classics
of American literature. Included in this book are the two works they created
together–the story “Dark Runner” and the play Equal in Paris, both published here
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for the first time. Though a world of difference separated them–Baldwin was black
and gay, living in self-imposed exile in Europe; Stein was Jewish and married,
with a growing family to support–the two men shared the same fundamental passion.
Nothing mattered more to either of them than telling and writing the truth, which
was not always welcome. As Stein wrote Baldwin in a long, heartfelt letter, “You
are the only friend with whom I feel comfortable about all three: heart, head, and
writing.” In this extraordinary book, Stein unfolds how that shared passion played
out in the months surrounding the creation and publication of Baldwin’s Notes of a
Native Son, in which Baldwin’s main themes are illuminated. A literary event
published to honor the eightieth anniversary of James Baldwin’s birth, Native Sons
is a celebration of one of the most fruitful and influential friendships in
American letters.
The Book of Lost Things John Connolly 2006-11-07 Taking refuge in fairy tales
after the loss of his mother, twelve-year-old David finds himself violently
propelled into an imaginary land in which the boundaries of fantasy and reality
are disturbingly melded. By the author of The Black Angel. 75,000 first printing.
The Rough Guide to Jamaica Robert Coates 2015-08-04 The new full-colour Rough
Guide to Jamaica is the ultimate travel guide to the most captivating of Caribbean
Islands. In-depth coverage and clear maps will help you discover the best that the
island has to offer--from white-sand beaches and rum bars to misty mountains and
vibrant towns--while detailed practical information will help you get around. This
guide is fully updated with expert information on everything from reggae and
street parties to the best coffee and the quietest beaches, plus insider reviews
of the best places to stay, eat, and drink for all budgets, all of it brought to
life by stunning photography. Whether you want to flop on the beach or explore
every corner of the island, the Rough Guide will make sure you make the most of
your time in Jamaica.
Rules of Civility Amor Towles 2012-06-26 From the #1 New York Times-bestselling
author of The Lincoln Highway and A Gentleman in Moscow, a “sharply stylish”
(Boston Globe) book about a young woman in post-Depression era New York who
suddenly finds herself thrust into high society—now with over one million readers
worldwide On the last night of 1937, twenty-five-year-old Katey Kontent is in a
second-rate Greenwich Village jazz bar when Tinker Grey, a handsome banker,
happens to sit down at the neighboring table. This chance encounter and its
startling consequences propel Katey on a year-long journey into the upper echelons
of New York society—where she will have little to rely upon other than a bracing
wit and her own brand of cool nerve. With its sparkling depiction of New York’s
social strata, its intricate imagery and themes, and its immensely appealing
characters, Rules of Civility won the hearts of readers and critics alike.
The Rough Guide to Budapest Charles Hebbert 2013-09-19 The Rough Guide to Budapest
is the ultimate travel guide to one of Europe's most fascinating and dynamic
cities. Now in full colour, with dozens of colour photos to illustrate the finest
of Budapest's great buildings, landmarks and distinctive neighbourhoods, this
guide will show you the best the city has to offer. Whether you want high culture
or a thriving underground club scene - including the city's unique 'ruin pubs' haute cuisine or pampering in spas, Budapest is the place to go. Easy to use maps
for each neighbourhood make getting around easy. With detailed chapters featuring
all the best hotels, restaurants and cafés, pubs and bars, live music and clubs,
shops, theatre, kids' activities and more, you'll be sure to make the most of your
time with The Rough Guide to Budapest. Originally published in print in 2012. Now
available in ePub format.
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The Rough Guide to Mexico John Fisher 2004 The Rough Guide to Mexico is the most
comprehensive guide available and an essential companion to anyone visiting this
country, whether on a package tour, backpacking or on a prolonged business trip.
This fully-updated and revised 6th edition includes hundreds of incisive accounts
of the sights, providing fresh takes on the well-established attractions and
uncovering lesser-known gems. Detailed practical advice is given on activities in
every corner of this vibrant nation from the beaches to the bustling cities to the
ancient Mayan temples. The guide also includes significant historical and cultural
information to give the reader a well-rounded understanding of Mexico, past and
present.
Mitford Girls' Guide to Life Lyndsy Spence 2013-08-01 The six Mitford girls were
blessed with beauty, wit and talent, yet they led very distinct, cultural lives
and not one sister, except for Diana and Unity, shared the same opinion or
ideology. Nancy Mitford was the ultimate tease and her talent for mockery reformed
the publishing industry in the 1930s and ‘40s. Indeed, the Mitford girls’
popularity provoked Jessica to label it ‘The Mitford Industry’. As individuals
they exploited their attributes to the best of their abilities, and through
difficult times they used laughter as their remedy. Their life experiences,
although sometimes maddening, are a lesson to us all. How would the Mitford girls
cope with the pressures and turmoil of modern life? Whether it is Pamela’s guide
to throwing a jubilee party, Nancy's guide to fashion or Diana’s tips on how to
stay young, this quirky and fact-filled book draws on rare and unpublished
interviews and information to answer that question.
Cecil Beaton's Bright Young Things 2020-04-21 The stylish and extravagant world of
the "Bright Young Things" of 1920s and '30s London, seen through the eye of
renowned British photographer Cecil Beaton In 1920s and '30s Britain, Cecil Beaton
used his camera and his larger-than-life personality to mingle with that
flamboyant and rebellious group of artists, writers, socialites and partygoers who
became known as the "Bright Young Things." Famously fictionalized by the likes of
Evelyn Waugh (in Vile Bodies), Anthony Powell and Henry Green, these men and women
cut a dramatic swathe through the epoch and embodied its roaring spirit. In a
series of themed chapters, covering Beaton's first self-portraits and earliest
sitters to his time at Cambridge and as principle society photographer for Vogue
and Vanity Fair, over 50 leading figures who sat for Beaton are profiled and the
dazzling parties, pageants and balls of the period are brought to life. Among this
glittering cast are Beaton's socialite sisters Baba and Nancy Beaton, Stephen
Tennant, Siegfried Sassoon, Evelyn Waugh and Daphne du Maurier. Beaton's
photographs are complemented by a wide range of letters, drawings, book jackets
and ephemera, and contextualised by artworks created by those in his circle,
including Christopher Wood, Rex Whistler and Henry Lamb. Cecil Beaton (1904-80) is
one of the most celebrated British portrait photographers of the 20th century and
is renowned for his images of elegance, glamour and style. Beaton quickly
developed a reputation for his striking and fantastic photographs, which
culminated in his portraits of Queen Elizabeth in 1939. Also well known as a
diarist, Beaton became a society fixture in his own right. His influence on
portrait photography was profound and lives on today in the work of many
contemporary photographers.
Detective Dan Alison Maloney 2012-04-01 Dan's tummy rumbled as the smell of Mum's
freshly-baked cookies wafted through the kitchen. But wait - what's this? They're
all gone This can only be a case for Detective Dan
The Ode Less Travelled Stephen Fry 2006-08-17 Comedian and actor Stephen Fry's
3/6

Downloaded from grepper.com on September 24, 2022 by guest

witty and practical guide, now in paperback, gives the aspiring poet or student
the tools and confidence to write and understand poetry. Stephen Fry believes that
if one can speak and read English, one can write poetry. In The Ode Less
Travelled, he invites readers to discover the delights of writing poetry for
pleasure and provides the tools and confidence to get started. Through enjoyable
exercises, witty insights, and simple step-by-step advice, Fry introduces the
concepts of Metre, Rhyme, Form, Diction, and Poetics. Most of us have never been
taught to read or write poetry, and so it can seem mysterious and intimidating.
But Fry, a wonderfully competent, engaging teacher and a writer of poetry himself,
sets out to correct this problem by explaining the various elements of poetry in
simple terms, without condescension. Fry's method works, and his enthusiasm is
contagious as he explores different forms of poetry: the haiku, the ballad, the
villanelle, and the sonnet, among many others. Along the way, he introduces us to
poets we've heard of but never read. The Ode Less Travelled is not just the survey
course you never took in college, it's a lively celebration of poetry that makes
even the most reluctant reader want to pick up a pencil and give it a try.
The Rough Guide to Portugal John Fisher 2010-04-01 The Rough Guide to Portugal is
the essential travel guide with clear maps and coverage of the country's unique
attractions. The Rough Guide to Portugal guides you around the fashionable cities
of Lisbon and Porto, takes you hiking in the hills of central and northern
Portugal, and covers every beach along the Algarve making it the ideal companion
whether you're on a city break, beach holiday, walking or driving. The guide
unearths the best sites, hotels, restaurants, and nightlife across every price
range- from backpacker hostels to beachfront villas and boutique hotels. You'll
find specialist coverage of Portugese history, art and literature and detailed
information on the best markets and shopping for each region. The locally-based
Rough Guide author team introduce the best vineyards, country taverns and fado
clubs and provide reliable insider tips from driving Portugal's roads to shopping
for linen and lace. Explore all corners of Portugal with authoritative background
on everything from Porto's architecture to surfing at Peniche, relying on handy
language tips and the clearest maps of any guide. Make the most of your holiday
with The Rough Guide to Portugal.
Trixie and Katya's Guide to Modern Womanhood Trixie Mattel 2020-07-14 *A NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER* The RuPaul's Drag Race legends, stars of UNHhhh, and expert
biological women share the secrets of their feminine mystique in this satirical
guide to beauty and homemaking. Drag superstars Trixie Mattel and Katya have long
captivated fans with their stunning looks, onscreen chemistry, and signature wit.
In Trixie and Katya's Guide to Modern Womanhood, the pair channel that energy into
an old-school etiquette guide for ladies. In essays, conversations, and how-to
sections peppered with hilarious, gorgeous photos, Trixie and Katya will advise
readers on beauty and fashion and tackle other vital components of a happy home,
such as money, self-love, and friendship; sharing advice and personal stories in
high-concept fashion. Informative, humorous, and heartwarming, Trixie and Katya's
Guide to Modern Womanhood is the book that their fans have been waiting for.
Modern British Women Writers Vicki K.. Janik 2002 This reference includes
alphabetically arranged entries on 58 British women writers of the 20th century.
Some of these writers were born in England, while others, such as Katherine
Mansfield and Doris Lessing, came from countries of the former Empire or
Commonwealth. The volume also includes entries for women of color, such as Kamala
Markandaya and Buchi Emecheta.
A Hedonist's Guide to London Fleur Britten 2008 A Hedonist's Guide to London
bright-young-things-a-modern-guide-to-the-roaring-twenties

brings one of the world’s most exciting cities to life. Visiting the UK’s capital
is not just about big red buses and Piccadilly Circus, but gourmet cooking, chic
bars, underground clubs and some of the best shopping in Europe. London’s
prominence on the fashion, food and design scene in recent years looks set to
continue and this is just the guide to help the outsider become an insider.
Leonard Maltin's Movie Guide Leonard Maltin 2017-11-28 Previously published as
Leonard Maltin’s 2015 Movie Guide, this capstone edition includes a new
Introduction by the author. (Note: No new reviews have been added to this edition)
Now that streaming services like Netflix and Hulu can deliver thousands of movies
at the touch of a button, the only question is: What should I watch? Summer
blockbusters and independent sleepers; the masterworks of Alfred Hitchcock, Billy
Wilder, and Martin Scorsese; the timeless comedy of the Marx Brothers and Woody
Allen; animated classics from Walt Disney and Pixar; the finest foreign films ever
made. This capstone edition covers the modern era while including all the great
older films you can’t afford to miss—and those you can—from box-office smashes to
cult classics to forgotten gems to forgettable bombs, listed alphabetically, and
complete with all the essential information you could ask for. With nearly 16,000
entries and more than 13,000 DVD listings, Leonard Maltin's Movie Guide remains
“head and shoulders above the rest.” (The New York Times) Also included are a list
of mail-order and online sources for buying and renting DVDs and videos, official
motion picture code ratings from G to NC-17, and Leonard's list of recommended
films.
The Rough Guide to India (Travel Guide eBook) Rough Guides 2016-10-03 Thoroughly
revised and revamped with expanded coverage for its tenth edition, The Rough Guide
to India is the ultimate travel guide to one of the world's great travel
destinations. From the majestic landscapes of the Himalayas to the tropical
backwaters of Kerala, the Rough Guide covers this endlessly fascinating country in
unparalleled depth, with crystal-clear mapping and stunning photography
throughout. Rough Guides' team of experts bring you all the major headline sights,
from the "Golden Triangle" of Delhi, Agra and Rajasthan to the beaches of Goa, and
insider knowledge on new and off-the-beaten-track destinations, such as up-andcoming beach resorts and newly created wildlife reserves, with the most reliable
background coverage available. You'll also find practical tips on the latest
developments in this fast-changing destination, from the new e-Tourist visa
programme (making it easier and cheaper to visit than ever before) to the
explosion in B&Bs, home stays and hostels, the rise in adventure travel and even
the incipient craft beer scene. Whether you're planning the holiday of a lifetime
or a six-month backpacking adventure, The Rough Guide to India will ensure you
don't miss a thing.
The Politically Incorrect Guide to English and American Literature Elizabeth
Kantor 2006-11-13 What PC English professors don't want you to know...in Beowulf If we don't admire heroes, there's something wrong with us , in Chaucer: Chivalry
has contributed enormously to women's happiness, in Shakespeare: Some choices are
inherently destructive (it's just built into the nature of things) , in Milton:
Our intellectual freedoms are Christian, not anti-Christian, in origin , in Jane
Austen: Most men would be improved if they were more patriarchal than they
actually are , in Dickens: Reformers can do more harm than the injustices they set
out to reform , in T. S. Eliot: Tradition is necessary to culture, in Flannery
O'Connor: Even modern American liberals aren't immune to original sin .
The Routledge Guide to William Shakespeare Robert Shaughnessy 2013-05-13
Demystifying and contextualising Shakespeare for the twenty-first century, this
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book offers both an introduction to the subject for beginners as well as an
invaluable resource for more experienced Shakespeareans. In this friendly,
structured guide, Robert Shaughnessy: introduces Shakespeare’s life and works in
context, providing crucial historical background looks at each of Shakespeare’s
plays in turn, considering issues of historical context, contemporary criticism
and performance history provides detailed discussion of twentieth-century
Shakespearean criticism, exploring the theories, debates and discoveries that
shape our understanding of Shakespeare today looks at contemporary performances of
Shakespeare on stage and screen provides further critical reading by play outlines
detailed chronologies of Shakespeare’s life and works and also of twentiethcentury criticism The companion website at www.routledge.com/textbooks/shaughnessy
contains student-focused materials and resources, including an interactive
timeline and annotated weblinks.
The Rough Guide to India David Abram 2013-10-01 More a continent than a county,
India is an overload for the senses. From the Himalayan peaks of Sikkim to the
tropical backwaters of Kerala, the desert forts of Rajasthan to the mangroves of
West Bengal, India's breathtaking diversity of landscapes is matched only by its
range of cultures, cuisines, religions and languages. The new, full-colour Rough
Guide to India gives you the lowdown on this beguiling country, whether you want
to hang out in hyper-modern cities or explore thousand-year-old temples, track
tigers through the forest or take part in age-old festivals, get a taste of the
Raj or watch a cricket match. And easy-to-use maps, reliable transport advice, and
expert reviews of the best hotels, restaurants, bars, clubs and shops for all
budgets ensure that you won't miss a thing. Make the most of your time with The
Rough Guide to India. Now available in ePub format.
The Rough Guide to The Netherlands Martin Dunford 2010-03-01 The Rough Guide to
The Netherlands is an indispensable travel guide with clear maps and coverage of
the country's unique attractions. From the pretty village of Edam and the gritty
port city of Rotterdam to Amsterdam's famous canals and vibrant nightlife The
Rough Guide to The Netherlands unearths the best sites, hotels, restaurants,
coffee houses and nightlife across every price range inspired by dozens of colour
photos. You'll find everything you need to know for exploring the multitude of
historic Dutch towns, coastal dunes, beaches, islands and of course, the famous
colour-bursting bulbfields. The Rough Guide to The Netherlands includes specialist
coverage of Dutch history, art and literature and detailed information on the best
markets and shopping for each region. Explore all corners of this windmill-filled
country armed with authoritative background on everything from the country's
battles with the sea to the Dutch Golden Age, relying on handy language tips and
the clearest maps of any guide. Make the most of your holiday with The Rough Guide
to The Netherlands
A Guide to English Literature: The modern age Boris Ford 1963
Leonard Maltin's 2013 Movie Guide Leonard Maltin 2012-09-04 NEW More than 16,000
capsule movie reviews, with more than 300 new entries NEW More than 13,000 DVD and
13,000 video listings NEW Up-to-date list of mail-order and online sources for
buying and renting DVDs and videos NEW Completely updated index of leading
performers MORE Official motion picture code ratings from G to NC-17 MORE Old and
new theatrical and video releases rated **** to BOMB MORE Exact running times—an
invaluable guide for recording and for discovering which movies have been edited
MORE Reviews of little-known sleepers, foreign films, rarities, and classics AND
Leonard's personal list of fifty notable debut features Summer blockbusters and
independent sleepers; masterworks of Alfred Hitchcock, Billy Wilder, and Martin
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Scorsese; the timeless comedy of the Marx Brothers and Buster Keaton; animated
classics from Walt Disney and Pixar; the finest foreign films ever made. This 2013
edition covers the modern era, from 1965 to the present, while including all the
great older films you can’t afford to miss—and those you can—from box-office
smashes to cult classics to forgotten gems to forgettable bombs, listed
alphabetically, and complete with all the essential information you could ask for.
• Date of release, running time, director, stars, MPAA ratings, color or black and
white • Concise summary, capsule review, and four-star-to-BOMB rating system •
Precise information on films shot in widescreen format • Symbols for DVD s,
videos, and laserdiscs • Completely updated index of leading actors • Up-to-date
list of mail-order and online sources for buying and renting DVDs and videos
The Rough Guide to Jamaica (Travel Guide eBook) Rough Guides 2018-07-02 Discover
this laid-back Caribbean island nation with the most incisive and entertaining
guidebook on the market. Whether you plan to visit Trench Town towalk in Bob
Marley's footsteps, seek out white sand coves and cascading waterfalls or enjoy
the best jerk chicken from a roadside stall, The Rough Guide to Jamaica will show
you the ideal places to sleep, eat, drink, shop and visit along the way. Independent, trusted reviews written with Rough Guides' trademark blend of humour,
honesty and insight, to help you get the most out of your visit, with options to
suit every budget. -Full-colour chapter maps throughout - explore the fishing
villages along Treasure Beach or soak up Kingston's legendary nightlife without
needing to get online - Stunning images - a rich collection of inspiring colour
photography. - Things not to miss - Rough Guides' rundown of the best sights and
experiences in Jamaica. - Itineraries - carefully planned routes to help you
organize your trip - Detailed coverage - this travel guide has in-depth practical
advice for every step of the way. Areas covered include: Kingston, Ocho Rios,
Montego Bay, Negril,The Blue Mountains, Port Royal, Cockpit Country, Port Antonio,
Treasure Beach,Portland, Bluefields Bay. Attractions include: Dunn's
Riverwaterfall, Blue Lagoon, Trench Town Culture Yard, Peter Tosh Museum, National
Gallery, Appleton Estate, Rio Grande, Luminous Lagoon. - Basics - essential predeparture practical information including getting there, local transport,
accommodation, food and drink, festivals and events, sports and outdoor
activities, culture and etiquette, shopping and more. - Background information - a
Contexts chapter devoted to history, the environment, religion, music, language
and recommended books. Make the most of your time on Earth with The Rough Guide to
Jamaica. About Rough Guides: Escape the every day with Rough Guides. We are a
leading travel publisher known for our "tell it like it is" attitude, up-to-date
content and great writing. Since 1982, we've published books covering more than
120 destinations around the globe, with an ever-growing series of ebooks, a range
of beautiful, inspirational reference titles, and an award-winning website. We
pride ourselves on our accurate, honest and informed travel guides.
A Hedonist's Guide to Rome Catherine McCormack 2006 Described by Harpers & Queen
as "a chic insider's guide for sophisticated travellers," these sleek, black city
guides are aimed at the more discerning traveller looking to sidestep the usual
tourist traps and penetrate the skin of each city.The Hedonist's Guide To series
offers a definitive view of the finest restaurants, the most stylish hotels, the
chicest bars, the best shopping, the most luxurious spas and the cultural
highlights in each city. Individually tried and tested, everybar, restaurant,
hotel, cafe and nightclub is accompanied by a photograph.
British Identity in World War I Mary K. Laurents 2020-12-10 This book analyzes the
development of the Lost Generation narrative following the First World War. The
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author examines narratives that illustrate the fracture of upper-class identity,
including well-known examples of the Lost Generation—Robert Graves, Siegfried
Sassoon, and Vera Brittain—as well as other less typical cases—George Mallory and
JRR Tolkien—to demonstrate the effects of the First World War on British society,
culture, and politics.
Ripping England! Roger Rawlings 2017-12-04 Examines an all too often neglected
period of postwar British cinema and popular culture. Ripping England!
investigates a fertile moment for British satire—the period between 1947 and 1953,
which produced the films Passport to Pimlico, Kind Hearts and Coronets, and The
Lavender Hill Mob, as well as the seminal radio program The Goon Show. Against the
postwar background of fading empire, universal rationing, and the implementation
of a welfare state, these satires laid the foundation for a new British cultural
identity later fleshed out by the Angry Young Men, the Movement poets, the Social
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Realists, and those involved in the satire boom of the 1960s, which lives on even
to this day. The peculiarity of these satires and the British identity they shaped
is better understood when seen in relief against postwar cinematic cultures of
Italy, France, and the United States. Roger Rawlings places postwar British film
in the context of contemporaneous European national film movements and contrasts
it with Hollywood’s comedies and satires of the same period. British satires of
the late forties and early fifties held up a mirror to a nation that was in the
throes of change, moving from a colonial empire to an inward-turning island
culture. Ripping England! looks at the all too often neglected miracle of postwar
British cinema and popular culture. Roger Rawlings teaches film studies at Palm
Beach State College and is Director of Programming at YipTV.com. He cowrote and
directed the feature film Neurotica (2004), was executive producer and cowrote the
story for Losers Take All (2013), and has produced award-winning films in Ireland
and New York.
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